
 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
I am writing to you, as the Chair of Governors of Barlby High, to thank you for your continued 
support of the school during this unprecedented time. Our school, like schools across the country, 
is making a valuable contribution by providing quality education to our young learners thereby 
releasing parents and carers to service the rest of our nation’s infrastructure. 
  
The School and the Trust are continuing to respond to a rapidly developing situation and are 
reviewing the Government’s guidelines and recommendations as they are released. As one of our 
Trust’s values is to be gracious, we are encouraging the entire school community to be supportive 
of its school leaders and mindful of the pressures that everyone is facing. We would ask that we all 
play a part in supporting each other and being mindful of the extreme and abnormal 
circumstances we are facing as a nation. 
  
I would ask all parents to support the school leaders, teachers and the support staff who are under 
immense pressure at this time. Under these extraordinary circumstances, please do not assume 
that normal timelines can be met and we would ask that if you feel you need to raise a complaint 
that this is done sensitively in order to respect the frontline workers in our schools. Please be 
advised that complaints are unlikely to be dealt with until normal schooling resumes. 
  
Finally, please continue to follow the official guidance as this outbreak continues. We hope that 
you and your family remain safe and healthy.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Chair of Governors 
Barlby High School 


